

## Mid Canterbury Cricket Year 5/6 Tournament 13<sup>th</sup> February 2019 pp date 20<sup>th</sup> Feb

31st January 2019

Dear Parents/Caregiver

Your child has expressed an interest in being part of a school cricket team.

This year boys and girls will play separate so no mixed teams.

We will be playing in the Ashburton Trust Cricket Tournament on Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> February. (Weather permitting) in Ashburton. All equipment is provided and children are not required to wear 'whites'. Further information will follow.

We are once again reliant on parent support for coaching, transport and supervision to make this happen.

We welcome help with coaching a team on the day. Please complete the section below and return by Monday  $4^{th}$  February 2019

Regards			
Rachel Brown.			
Cricket Tournament 2019			-
Yes, I give permission for	to play.		
s can provide transport for WOF and registration. Shave a	students including my own. ualid driuers license.	My vehicle h	nas a current
ſ	am auailable to coach a tean	n on the day	Boys / Girls (circle)
Signed			
Name			
Email	or Phone		